
 

Tonight; TRIVIA NIGHT 
Prizes to be won 

Partners, Family and Friends 
Future Programs:   
 
 

May is Rotary’s Youth Service Month 
7 May: Carolyn Boland, from Bendigo Bank; Scams. 
Introduction: John Hozack 
Vote of Thanks: Geoff Johns 
 

14 May; Peta and Isabelle Senior and Teen Young 
Women of 2024 (Winners from Milton Show) 
Introduction: Brian Morrison 
Vote of Thanks: John Payne 
21 May; TBA 
28 May; Movie Night, ‘The Way, My Way’? 

June is Rotary’s Rotary Fellowships Month 
7 June; Movie Night, ‘The Way, My Way’?   14 June; TBA   21 June; TBA 
28 June; Club Changeover Night; Partners, Family and Friends’ Night 

July is Rotary’s Maternal and Child Health Month 
2 July; Club Assembly, TBC 
 
 
 
 
23 April 2024  
 

President Bernard Jones acknowledged the land we stand on, and paid Respect to the First Nation’s Elders, past and present. 
Bernard welcomed all and the guests; Monica Mudge, Miffy Stephen, Anne-Maree Kitchener, Jason Russell and Phil McDonald. 

  
 
Guest Speakers Monica Mudge and Miffy Stephen spoke on Waste Wise. Their address started with a quiz on rubbish, 
composting and recycling. They advised us to do a tip tour in Nowra which will be very informative. 
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 April is Rotary’s Environmental Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar 
4 May Sat Supercheap BBQ 8:30 to 2:30 
5 May Sun Budawang School BBQ, 9:30 to 

12:30 
11 May Sat Trip BlueScope  
3 June Mon Combined Board Meeting 

11 June Tues NO MEETING 
12 June Wed SESCA at DLC 
22 June Sat District Changeover in Young 
25 June Tues Club Changeover dinner at DLC 
10 Aug Sat Bunnings BBQ for MHERV 
11 Aug Sun Bunnings BBQ for MHERV 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Louise Garrett 0432 091 991 loumgarr@gmail.com  
by NOON ON MONDAY.  

If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise and if you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras. 
 

Birthdays and Anniversaries  
None this week. 

 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:loumgarr@gmail.com


Monica and Miffy spoke on Treading Lightly, a group formed with the intention of bringing like-minded people together to care 
about the environment and the wellbeing of our community, also spoke on reusable party kit which are available for hire as well 
as a Hub which is also available to hire to Community groups, not-for-profits and like-minded businesses.  
The group has a monthly rubbish pickup day, anyone can join them and anyone can join their group. 

Tony Fondacaro gave the Club Service report. 

Secretary Issa Shalhoub passed around the Rotary Magazine. 
 Please members report your apology to prevent guessing the attendance figures. 

Issa asked for helpers to put up and take down the banners. 

PE Ed Zonneveldt; the club is doing well financially. 
Help is needed to take money at the front desk, the club needs a president nominee, an Environment Director as Ian 
Tibbles is leaving our club and will join the Tuggeranong RC. 

Vocational Director Yvonne Young talked about the upcoming BlueScope Steel trip, 3 to 400 steps to climb. 
Yvonne will send a link to pay for the tour.   Bus will leave from the Civic Centre. 

 
International Director Tim Trescowthick said that more host families are needed for a Rotary Youth Exchange. 

Tim is organising a movie to raise money for Polio, perhaps on Tuesday 28 May or Tuesday 4 June 2024. 

Geoff Johns; 4 BBQ rosters were circulated. 
Contacted Michelle Babington re our club help with their bar work when they have functions, Michelle agrees and also 
said that we can use the Civic Centre for special occasions, if we want. 

 Test and Tag machine, will contact John Goggins, who has it. 
SESCA bar helpers is full. 
Park Care, eight attended at the Rotary Park. 

Craig Cameron said that he will try to get members to drop off washed lids at the DLC, Lids 4 Kids, will check with Gayle Dunn. 
Bendigo Bank will give the Little Forest Road Community Group a grant from the Bush Fire Recovery Grants, and Craig 
thanked our club. 

Anne-Maree Kitchener; Driver Education meeting will be held at the UHS on the 2nd of May, at the library, anyone can attend. 

Phil Brown, maintenance work is needed at the lighthouse, as it is on Crown Land we can help, by getting a short-term licence 
and be covered by our District’s Insurance. 

Ian Tibbles is moving to Canberra and will join the Tuggeranong RC. Ian will attend our meeting whenever he can. GOOD BYE 
AND GOOD LUCK. 

  
End of report. 

 

- POSITIONS VACANT: President Nominee, and an Attendance Officer, please volunteer, it is every member’s 
duty to serve on the Board and help the club. 

 

- Also, a member to display the banners and take them down, before and after each meeting. 
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